CHAPEL SCHEDULE

March 11, 1986

Wednesday Mar. 12 - Orville Clark
Thursday Mar. 13 - WOM Chapel Jon Marvin
Friday Mar. 14 - COMMUNION CHAPEL
Mon.-Wed. Mar. 17-19 FINALS - NO CHAPEL
Thur.-Wed. Mar. 20-26 SPRING BREAK HAVE FUN!!!!
Wednesday Mar. 26 - New Students Registration
Thursday Mar. 27 - CLASSES BEGIN

If you're within 30 days of your 18th B-Day, you must register with Selective Service at the post office. It only takes five minutes to fill out a card. Men must be registered with Selective Service to be eligible for federal financial aid, job training benefits, and recently federal employment? All men are required by law to register with Selective Service when they turn 18.

Selective Service Systems, USA.

PEP BAND - will MEET during Spring Quarter. There is still time to add this class for credit. If you play an instrument, we need you! See Dr. White in A-4 for details.

Physical Suffering of Christ. Mr. Randolph will be presenting a study of what Jesus suffered. Includes the sweating of blood, the scourging, the blood and water from His side. You are welcome to visit either 2nd period in W-l or 6th period in F-7 on Good Friday.

Anyone who still has a Winter Quarter music packet from PEP BAND is asked to return it to Dr. White as soon as possible!!!

MSA Ladies Fellowship: Next meeting is scheduled for March 24, at Brenda Eden's home Firs # 18. This will be our Craft Night for the term. Don't miss! Last term we were packed out and made all sorts of goodies to take home with us. You'll really enjoy it! Put this date on your calendar!

Dale Sorensen is available to prepare your tax return again this year. Call for appointments. Home phone 827-4205 or Northwest Accounting, 822-8266, ext. 228. Reasonable rates.

Students who would consider doing census taking for City of Redmond at \$5.00 per hour (evenings) during March 14th to April 4th, see us now at Job Search or sign up with Dave Nitschke NOW. See him at cafeteria. Must have car.

Ladies Fellowship is now accepting applications to the scholarships which will be awarded for the 1986-87 school year. They may be picked up from the receptionist or from Esther Harmon in H-101. They may also be returned to the receptionist or Esther Harmon. Deadline for returning applications is Wednesday, March 19.

SCHOLARSHIP!!! The Indian Health Service is offering the P.L. 94-437 "Indian Health Care Improvement" Scholarship for Indian individuals pursuing a health career during 1986-87. Students interested in more information should contact the Financial Aid Office.

Wednesday, Christian Service reports will be handed out at chapel time for all students, full/part-time load, to fill out and return to the Dean of Students Office or the front desk. This report goes on your Quarterly CSR then into your student file in the registrar's office. Very Important!

BOOKSTORE NEWS: What's New!



- 1. Our "Rep" for school rings will be on-campus Tuesday and Wednesday to answer your questions and take orders.
- The new spring "running shorts" have just arrived.
 Orders are being taken for the EXPOSITOR'S BIBLE COMMENTARY. We will have only 10 sets. Regular price \$107.75---Sale price \$75.00.

WYCLIFFE BIBLE TRANSLATORS is a respected Missionary organization that is open to graduates of Northwest College. They have many mission opportunities open. Your invited to spend the summer in San Jacinto Mountains in California. See Rev. Al Adan, who will be on campus tomorrow, March 12 after chapel hour. He will have a display set up in Dickey Plaza. Or write 12350 35th NE, Seattle, Washington 98125.

If you are presently a student who at the conclusion of this year find you completed only the Old or New Testament Survey but were unable to complete both surveys, we will AUTOMATICALLY WAIVE the other survey. HOWEVER, YOU WILL STILL HAVE TO COMPLETE THE UNITS IN BIBLE/THEOLOGY AND BE RESPONSIBLE FOR THE COMPETENCIES ESTABLISHED FOR THE SURVEY YOU HAVE NOT COMPLETED. These waivers as well as the Bible Competency requirements will be available at the Registrar's Office starting with the Autumn 1986-87 registration time.

The Seattle Chapter of the Japanese American Citizens League is presently accepting applications for five scholarships at \$500.00 each, available to students who will be attending an accredited vocational school, community college, undergraduate university, or graduate school, during the 1986-87 academic school year. Applicants must be of Japanese ancestry and reside in the greater Seattle Area. applications available in the Financial Aid Office.

LAST CHANCE-HUMAN ANATOMY! For lab books that is - If you left your lab book and want it, you must pick it up by Friday or it goes in the green barrel! (and you know what else is in there)!

AMS Communion Service: TONIGHT ! 9:30 pm in the men's lobby. Come!

It's Action packed and coming your way! The CROSS AND THE SWITCHBLADE like you've never seen it before. April 17, 18, and 19, at 7:30 pm in the Learning Center. \$2.00 students, \$3.00 General Adm. \$1.00, 6 yrs. old and under.

To all Students who have borrowed material from Dr. Swaffield's office. Please return it as soon as possible. Thanks!

SPEECH TEAM ENDS SEASON! Three NC students attended the qualifications for nationals tournament at Western Oregon State College last weekend. Competing against the finest speakers in our region, Eric Thompson once again won recognition for his talent as a finalist in 2 interpretive reading events. We congratulate Eric on being named alternate for nationals in the category of Prose reading.

Speech Team will be having a end of the quarter dinner in the faculty dining room, Friday, March 14, at 6 pm. Everyone interested in competing next year is invited.

Congratulations to the Ladies Basketball Team, who brought the trophy home for 3rd place in the National Tournament. Way to go girls!!!